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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re Supporting our Year 11’s  
 
To support Year 11 student’s with their revision for Mock Examination week, and with their 
wellbeing during this period of greater stress, Period 6 sessions will work differently for the 
duration of their mock exams, from Monday 12 November to Friday 30 November 2018. 
 
Period 6 will still run and students will be required to attend at 3pm. They must register with their 
usual member of staff and then they will be given work/revision from their teacher to do that 
evening. This work will then be marked in the next lesson. 
 
Students will be given the choice to stay and continue to work in the class with a member of staff 
or they can go home and work there. Students will not be allowed to wander off around the 
Academy, they must sit in the room and continue with revision, or they should go home and work. 
 
The students have been offered this opportunity as a support and reward for their efforts during 
the term, but have also been told that if they do not go and get work/registration marks, then we 
will resort back to normal Period 6. 
 
In addition, a classroom is being opened up from 8am in the morning to provide students with a 
quiet space to revise/work. They will be able to access work from their subject teachers. 
 
Following the results from mock exams we may have to put in extra support. For students not 
meeting their target grades, with targeted sessions that will run between 4pm and 5pm 
commencing Monday 3 December 2018. 
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

J Kirby 
 
Mr J Kirby 
Assistant Headteacher 
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